
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 1:02 AM 

To: Alexander Cochran 

CC: Ryan Dalton; Kylah Hynes; Jenny Zeng; Gray, Laura; Coriell, Scott 

Subject: Re: TSCA  

 

 

Hi Alexander, 

 

We strongly support continuing to allow states to go further and not be preempted in TSCA 

reform. Our congressional delegation is on same page.  

 

I'm out of the office tomorrow but back Friday. If you need to talk tomorrow I can put you in 

touch with appropriate staff in our office, or if ok to wait till Friday I'd be happy to talk then. I 

have open windows between 8:30-9:30am and 11:30-1 on Friday.  

 

Thanks 

Darren 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On May 11, 2016, at 11:59 PM, Alexander Cochran <Alexander.Cochran@exec.ny.gov> wrote: 

Darren 

 

I'm working on TSCA from Cuomo office. We have some serious preemption 

concerns. Chem companies are running the show. I think if we could try to get a 

preemption floor it would make progressive states gov's behind this. May need to 

get Bernie behind it.  

 

Can we talk tomr? 

 

ALEXANDER 

 

Alexander Cochran, Special Counsel to the Governor  

202.434.7100 

mailto:Alexander.Cochran@exec.ny.gov

